
MINISTRY OF WORKS AND TRANSPORT
Corporate Communication Unit

March 28th, 2022

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the public that Road Rehabilitation works will be 

undertaken along Majuba Cross Roads between Morne Coco Road and St Lucien Road, near KFC, 

off the Diego Martin Highway from Tuesday 29th March 2022 to Friday 1st April 2022.

The hours of work are as follows: 

 9:00 P.M.  -  4:00 A.M.  

Please Note: 

Motorists are advised to utilize alternative access along the Sierra Leone Road. During the period, 

only local traffic would be allowed within the work zone. 

The Ministry of Works and Transport regrets any inconvenience caused and thanks the public for its 

continued cooperation. For further information, please visit the Ministry’s website at www.mowt.gov.tt 

or call the Programme for Upgrading Roads Efficiency (PURE) Unit at 638-2350/675-4052.

For further information and updates, visit   
www.mowt.gov.tt and official

social media pages.

TEMPORARY TRAFFIC DISRUPTION:
MAJUBA CROSSROADS, OFF ST LUCIEN ROAD, 

OFF DIEGO MARTIN HIGHWAY
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